
A Special Invitation for Rising 7th Graders  
and Their Families 

Welcome to Washington Junior High School!  

Please join us for 7th Grade Orientation 
 

Date:  August 18, 2022 
 

Time:  6:00 pm—7:00 pm  
 

Location:  Washington High School Gymnasium 
 

Topics:  - Introduction of Faculty and Administration 

   - Overview of Policies 

   - Athletic / Extracurricular Eligibility Information 

   - Cafeteria Procedures / Building Tour  

   - PBIS System 

All incoming 7th graders and their parents/guardians 
should attend!  


